From: Lori Bartashevich

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Monday, December 18, 2017 9:23:43 AM

Lori Bartashevich
7Peg Shop rd
Keene, NH 03431

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I'm involved with a very important horse rescue to prevent this breed extinction. They had a great place
in New Ipswich NH. They were about a mile from where the pipeline would go thus fearful of potential
accidents(and they DO happen so much for your promise of safety) and affects on the horses. They felt
they had to move the ponies/barn as much as that place was perfect for them. They put in a lot of hard
work but felt they had to find another place to protect their ponies. | don't want a pipeline to go
through our beautiful state it would ruin our pristine state. You are all about big. Bucks and not the
environment or us residents. No No No!!!!ll  Disgustingly, Lori Bartashevich

Very concerned and disgusted
Lori Bartashevich
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